
Kenton County Board of Education  
 

recognizes 
 
 

Carla Egan 
Board Member 

 
 

Thank you for your service as a member of the Board of Education 
 

Appointed to complete the term of  
 October 30, 2015 - December 31, 2016  

 
Elected to a four year term 

January 1, 2017 – December 31, 2020 
 
 

We appreciate your dedication, leadership and service to the           
Kenton County School District in providing a world-class education to all 

students and preparing them for lifelong success.  
 
 
 
 
 


